
From: Kevin Wade Shore [mailto:kwshore63@outlook.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2018 9:14 PM
To: Matts, Kathryn
Cc: Mayor; Wong, Elaine; Clerks; Kang.MLA, Anne; pm@pm.gc.ca; terry.beech@parl.gc.ca; 
premier@gov.bc; raj.chouhan.mla@leg.bc.ca; kennedy.stewart@parl.gc.ca
Subject: PERMANENT PRIDE RAINBOW CROSSWALK (S) REQUEST - BURNABY, - * REVISED 
  
Burnaby City Hall 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC 
V5G - 1M2 
  
August 8th, 2018 
  
Attention: Sustainable City Advisory Committee. 
  
  
Dear Kathryn I would like to make an official request to have  
Burnaby City Council consider and approve a permanent Rainbow  
Pride Crosswalk or Crosswalks at the following locations in Burnaby, BC. 
  
1). Rumble Street and Sussex  Ave Intersection. 
  
2). Imperial Street and Sussex Ave Intersection 
  
3). McKay Avenue and Central Blvd Intersection. 
  
4) Royal Oak and Rumble Street Intersection. 
  
5) Bonsor Avenue and Central Blvd Intersection. 
  
And 
  
6). Nelson Street and Imperial Street Intersection. 
  
  
Best Regards, 
  
Kevin Shore 
6630 McKay Ave Suite 311 
Burnaby, BC 
V5H - 2X2 
 


